
Four PCNs in Bristol, North 

Somerset and South 

Gloucestershire were allocated 

funding from South West 

Respiratory Network to 

implement FeNO testing.  A 

respiratory champion based in 

each PCN led on this work 

across their practices.

The project took place between 

February 2022 and March 

2023.

Find out more: weahsn.net/FeNO Get in touch: weahsn.contactus@nhs.net

Implementing FeNO testing in primary care – Bristol, North Somerset and 

South Gloucestershire Respiratory Champion project evaluation

15 practices 

offering FeNO 

testing

67% of patients feel 

more able to manage 

their symptoms (12 

survey respondents)

100% of staff feel FeNO 

testing has supported 

their diagnosing (9 

survey respondents)

599 patients  

reviewed

Virtual FeNO testing 

Community of 

Practice established

86 patients               

diagnosed with 

asthma

https://www.weahsn.net/our-work/transforming-services-and-systems/adopting-innovation/rapid-uptake-products/#Measuring-fractional-exhaled-nitric-oxide
mailto:weahsn.contactus@nhs.net
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